
Montgomery Recreation Board Minutes 

January 4, 2016 

 

 

 

 

Present: Marsha Phillips, Peg Doheny, Nelson Mayhew, Corbin Erwin, Lisa Perry 

 

 Lily Powers, Brendan O'Shea 

 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:30 

Reviewed last month’s minutes.  They were approved and accepted. 

 

 

Ice: Doug Kopacz is helping Lily flood the ice and learn how to work the hydrant and hoses to avoid problems 

with the system. Marsha made a motion to spend an additional $100 to install a liner and prepare the ice. Corbin 

seconded the motion and all voted in favor. 

 

Building Brighter Futures is using the rec building for gatherings. There is a request for a rug and curtains. We 

would need specifics and a dollar amount.  Could they use something that we already have? 

Marsha sent an email to get more information. 

 

Report for town meeting:Joan Hildreth wrote a pretty complete draft. Brendan will make a couple of changes to 

finalize it for the report, including mention of many volunteers that helped make the events possible. 

 

Budget:  Stephanie has the budget completed and ready to submit. 

 

Summer Sessions: there is some money left over for summer sessions for this summer, but sponsorships and 

donations need to be solicited for the coming year.  There was discussion on sound system and schedule for the 

shows.  Further discussion about Summer Sessions is tabled until the February meeting. 

 

Sliding Hill: Brendan will try to attend the next select board meeting to discuss doing some clearing at the rec 

center for a sliding hill.  No large trees will be cut and no earth-work would be involved.  Volunteer labor will 

be used. 

 

 

New or old business:  None 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:35 pm 

The Recreation Board meets the first Monday of each month at 5:30 at the Rec Center. 

Submitted by Lisa Perry 

 

 

 

 


